
 
 

                                                       Date: September 11th, 2024 
 
Re:  PICTURE DAY 

 
 
Dear Parents,  

 
Green Apple Studios will be at East Hill Elementary School on Monday, September 23rd, 

2024, to take the academic file pictures of our students.   

 

We kindly ask that parents strictly respect the school color code.  Students must wear a 

white top (preferably a polo) with blue pants, skirts, or tunics.  Furthermore, students 

should come appropriately prepared for the photo session.   

 

We strongly recommend that your child be present on this day as retakes may only take 

place at Green Apple Studios. 

 

Please note that the photographer will not be taking sibling pictures.   

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
M. Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


